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  UNC A to Z Nicholas Graham,Cecelia
Moore,2020-03-11 Covering everything from the Old
Well to the Speaker Ban and more, UNC A to Z is a
concise, easy-to-read introduction to the nation's
first public university, the University of North
Carolina at Chapel Hill. Perfect for new students
getting to know the campus or alumni who want to
learn more about their alma mater, this richly
illustrated reference contains more than 350
entries packed with fascinating facts, interesting
stories, and little-known histories of the people,
places, and events that have shaped the Carolina
we know today. With histories of campus buildings
like Old East, gathering places like the Pit, and
the many student traditions like the Cardboard
Club, the Cake Race, and High Noon, UNC A to Z is
the book every Tar Heel will want to keep close at
hand.
  The Tar Heel Book Ron Smith,2021-06 The Tar
Heels -Volume I- is the first of a three volume
work by Ron Smith. Ron's exhaustive research of
over 30 years has uncovered details about the
formation of UNC Basketball and every season
beginning in 1911. Ron's research uncovered
interesting details and unique images for every
season, many have never been published. This
comprehensive book includes rosters, schedules,
results and stats for each season. Thousands of
UNC fans know why they love Tar Heel Basketball.
And now they can learn how the program became one
of the most successful and respected in college
basketball. This is likely the most comprehensive
history book ever created for a sports program at
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any level. All Tar Heel fans will be proud to have
a copy.You will learn about the beginnings of the
UNC Basketball program with interesting stories
about key people and events that formed the
foundation of this great program. Volume I covers
every season from 1911 - 1961. Volume II will
cover the Dean Smith years, 1962-1997 and Volume
III the Roy Williams years, 1998-Current.
  Print News and Raise Hell Kenneth Joel
Zogry,2018-02-01 For over 125 years, the Daily Tar
Heel has chronicled life at the University of
North Carolina at Chapel Hill and at times pushed
and prodded the university community on issues of
local, state, and national significance. Thousands
of students have served on its staff, many of whom
have gone on to prominent careers in journalism
and other influential fields. Print News and Raise
Hell engagingly narrates the story of the
newspaper's development and the contributions of
many of the people associated with it. Kenneth
Joel Zogry shows how the paper has wrestled over
the years with challenges to academic freedom,
freedom of speech, and freedom of the press, while
confronting issues such as the evolution of race,
gender, and sexual equality on campus and long-
standing concerns about the role of major
athletics at an institution of higher learning.
The story of the paper, the social media platform
of its day, uncovers many dramatic but perhaps
forgotten events at UNC since the late nineteenth
century, and along with many photographs and
cartoons not published for decades, opens a
fascinating window into Tar Heel history.
Examining how the campus and the paper have dealt
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with many challenging issues for more than a
century, Zogry reveals the ways in which the
history of the Daily Tar Heel is deeply
intertwined with the past and present of the
nation's oldest public university.
  Light on the Hill William D. Snider,2004 In a
bicentennial history of the University of North
Carolina at Chapel Hill, William D. Snider leads
us from the chartering and siting of a charming
campus and village in 1795 through the struggles,
innovations, and expansions that have carried the
school to national and international prominence.
Throughout, Snider provides fine portraits of
individuals significant in the life of the
university, from William R. Davie and Joseph
Caldwell to Harry Woodburn Chase, Frank Porter
Graham, and William C. Friday. His book evokes for
all who have been part of the Chapel Hill
community memories of their own associations with
the campus and a sense of the greater history of
the institution of which they were a part.
  Cheated Jay M. Smith,Mary Willingham,2019-11-01
In 2010 allegations of an utterly corrupt academic
system for student-athletes emerged at the
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, home
of the legendary Tar Heels. Written by UNC
professor of history Jay Smith and UNC athletics
department whistleblower Mary Willingham, Cheated
recounts the story of academic fraud in UNC’s
athletics department, even as university leaders
focused on minimizing the damage in order to keep
the billion-dollar college sports revenue machine
functioning. Smith and Willingham make an
impassioned argument that the “student-athletes”
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in these programs are being cheated out of what,
after all, they are promised in the first place: a
college education. Updated with a new epilogue,
the paperback edition of Cheated carries the
narrative through the defining events of 2017,
including the landmark Wainstein report, the
findings of which UNC leaders initially embraced
only to push aside in an audacious strategy of
denial with the NCAA, ultimately even escaping
punishment for offering sham coursework. The
ongoing fallout from this scandal—and the
continuing spotlight on the failings of college
athletics, which are hardly unique to UNC—has
continued to inform the debate about how the $16
billion college sports industry operates and
influences colleges and universities nationwide.
  Discredited Andy Thomason,2021-08-20 The
Carolina Way and the myth of amateurism
  William Friday William A. Link,2000-11-09 Few
North Carolinians were as well known or as widely
respected as William Friday (1920-2012). Although
he never ran for elected office, the former
president of the University of North Carolina was
prominent in public affairs for decades and ranked
as one of the most important American university
presidents of the post-World War II era. In this
comprehensive biography, William Link traces
Friday's long and remarkable career. Friday's
thirty years as president of the university, from
1956 to 1986, spanned the greatest period of
growth for higher education in American history,
and he played a crucial role in shaping the
sixteen-campus university during that time of
tumultuous social change. In the 1960s and 1970s,
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he confronted a series of administrative
challenges, including the expansion of the
university system, the evolving role of the
federal government in the affairs of a public
university, an intercollegiate athletics scandal,
the anticommunism crusade and the Speaker Ban, and
racial integration. Link also explores Friday's
influential work outside the university in
American higher education, on the Carnegie
Commission on the Future of American Education and
the White House Task Force on Education, and in
the development of the National Humanities Center
and the growth of Research Triangle Park. After
retiring from the university, Friday headed the
William R. Kenan, Jr., Fund and the Kenan
Charitable Trust. He died October 12, 2012.
  Dreaming the Present Irvin J. Hunt,2022-02-22
This is a story of art and movement building at
the limits of imagination. In their darkest hours,
W. E. B. Du Bois, Ella Baker, George Schuyler, and
Fannie Lou Hamer gathered hundreds across the
United States and beyond to build vast, but
forgotten, networks of mutual aid: farms, shops,
schools, banks, daycares, homes, health clinics,
and burial grounds. They called these spaces
cooperatives, local challenges to global capital,
where people pooled all they had to meet their
needs. By reading their activism as an artistic
practice, Irvin Hunt argues that their primary
need was to free their movement from the logic of
progress. From a remarkably diverse archive, Hunt
extrapolates three new ways to describe the time
of a movement: a continual beginning, a deliberate
falling apart, and a simultaneity, a kind of all-
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at-once-ness. These temporalities reflect how a
people maneuvered the law, reappropriated
property, built autonomous communities, and
fundamentally reimagined what a movement can be.
Their movement was not the dream of a brighter
day; it was the making of today out of the stuff
of dreams. Hunt offers both an original account of
Black mutual aid and, in a world of diminishing
futures, a moving meditation on the possibilities
of the present.
  North Carolina Through Four Centuries William S.
Powell,2010-01-20 This successor to the classic
Lefler-Newsome North Carolina: The History of a
Southern State, published in 1954, presents a
fresh survey history that includes the
contemporary scene. Drawing upon recent
scholarship, the advice of specialists, and his
own knowledge, Powell has created a splendid
narrative that makes North Carolina history
accessible to both students and general readers.
For years to come, this will be the standard
college text and an essential reference for home
and office.
  To Drink from the Well Geeta Kapur,2021-05-04
Law professor and civil rights activist Geeta
Kapur chronicles systemic racism in leadership,
scholarship, and organizational foundations at
University of Chapel Hill. The University of North
Carolina is the oldest public university in the
US, with the cornerstone for the first dormitory,
Old East, laid in 1793. At that ceremony, the
enslaved people who would literally build that
structure were not acknowledged; they were not
even present. In fact, 158 years passed before
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Black students were admitted to this university in
Chapel Hill, and it was another 66 years after
that before students forcibly removed the long-
criticized Confederate Silent Sam monument.
Indeed, this university, revered in the state and
the nation, has been entwined with white supremacy
and institutional racism throughout its history--
and the struggle continues today. To Drink from
the Well: The Struggle for Racial Equality at the
Nation's Oldest Public University explores the
history of UNC by exposing the plain and
uncomfortable truth behind the storied brick
walkways, historic statuary, and picturesque
covered well, the icon of the campus. Law
professor and civil rights activist Geeta Kapur
chronicles the racism in the leadership,
scholarship, and organizational foundations of the
school and traces its insidious effects on
students, faculty, and even the venerable Tarheel
sports programs. Kapur explores the Chapel Hill
campus and a parallel movement in nearby Durham,
where a growing Black middle class helped to
create North Carolina Central University, a
historically Black public university.
  Indians of North Carolina O. M.
McPherson,2018-05-15 In 1913 the State of North
Carolina officially recognized Robeson County
Indians as Cherokees, a designation that went
largely unnoticed by the Federal Government. When
the same Indians petitioned for Federal
recognition and assistance in 1915, the Senate
tasked the Office of Indian Affairs to report on
the tribal rights and conditions of those Robeson
County Indians. Special Indian Agent Orlando
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McPherson, a Midwesterner who was in the final
stages of a long career as a civil servant, was
commissioned to investigate. The resulting federal
report is essentially literature review in the
guise of fact-finding. It relies heavily on
Robeson county legislator Hamilton McMillan's
musings on the relationship between Sir Walter
Raleigh's Lost Colony and the Indians around
Robeson County. The report reaches many erroneous
conclusions, in part because it was based in an
anthropological framework of white supremacy,
segregation-era politics, and assumptions about
racial purity. In fact, later researchers would
establish that the Lumbees, as Malinda Lowery
writes, are survivors from the dozens of tribes in
that territory who established homes with the
Native people, as well as free European and
enslaved African settlers, who lived in what
became their core homeland: the low-lying
swamplands along the border of North and South
Carolina. Excavations would later establish the
presence of Native people in that homeland since
at least 1000 A.D. Ironically, McPherson's murky
colonial history connecting Lumbees to early
colonial settlers was used to legitimize them and
to deflect their categorization as African-
Americans. The McPherson report documents one
important phase of an Indian people's long path to
self-determination and political recognition, a
path that would designate them variously as
Croatan, Cherokee Indians of Robeson County,
Siouan Indians of the Lumber River, and finally,
Lumbee--the title of their own choosing and the
one we use today. A DOCSOUTH BOOK. This
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collaboration between UNC Press and the University
of North Carolina at Chapel Hill Library brings
classic works from the digital library of
Documenting the American South back into print.
DocSouth Books uses the latest digital
technologies to make these works available in
paperback and e-book formats. Each book contains a
short summary and is otherwise unaltered from the
original publication. DocSouth Books provide
affordable and easily accessible editions to a new
generation of scholars, students, and general
readers.
  The University of North Carolina, 1900-1930
Louis R. Wilson,2012-01-30 University of North
Carolina, 1900-1930: The Making of a Modern
University
  Thirty Great North Carolina Science Adventures
April C. Smith,Sarah J. Carrier,2020-02-18 North
Carolina possesses an astonishingly rich array of
natural wonders. Building on this abundance, April
C. Smith passionately seeks to open the world of
nature to everyone. Her popular science guidebook
features thirty sites across North Carolina that
are perfect for exploration and hands-on learning
about the Earth and the environment. A stellar
group of naturalists and educators narrate each
adventure, explaining key scientific concepts by
showing you exactly where and how to look. This
guidebook is for anyone—teens, kids, families,
hikers, teachers, students, and tourists alike—who
loves to be outside while learning. * All you need
to plan trips and discover new attractions *
Organized by the state's Mountain, Piedmont, and
Coastal Plain regions * The 30 adventures
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spotlight wonderful places to hike, fascinating
geological formations to find, animals and plants
to observe, and hands-on learning activities *
Explains clearly the scientific processes that
made North Carolina the state it is today * Richly
illustrated with photographs, diagrams, and maps;
includes an indispensable science glossary
  From Dissertation to Book William
Germano,2014-02-27 How to transform a thesis into
a publishable work that can engage audiences
beyond the academic committee. When a dissertation
crosses my desk, I usually want to grab it by its
metaphorical lapels and give it a good shake. “You
know something!” I would say if it could hear me.
“Now tell it to us in language we can understand!”
Since its publication in 2005, From Dissertation
to Book has helped thousands of young academic
authors get their books beyond the thesis
committee and into the hands of interested
publishers and general readers. Now revised and
updated to reflect the evolution of scholarly
publishing, this edition includes a new chapter
arguing that the future of academic writing is in
the hands of young scholars who must create work
that meets the broader expectations of readers
rather than the narrow requirements of academic
committees. At the heart of From Dissertation to
Book is the idea that revising the dissertation is
fundamentally a process of shifting its focus from
the concerns of a narrow audience—a committee or
advisors—to those of a broader scholarly audience
that wants writing to be both informative and
engaging. William Germano offers clear guidance on
how to do this, with advice on such topics as
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rethinking the table of contents, taming runaway
footnotes, shaping chapter length, and confronting
the limitations of jargon, alongside helpful
timetables for light or heavy revision. Germano
draws on his years of experience in both academia
and publishing to show writers how to turn a
dissertation into a book that an audience will
actually enjoy, whether reading on a page or a
screen. He also acknowledges that not all
dissertations can or even should become books and
explores other, often overlooked, options, such as
turning them into journal articles or chapters in
an edited work. With clear directions, engaging
examples, and an eye for the idiosyncrasies of
academic writing, he reveals to recent PhDs the
secrets of careful and thoughtful revision—a skill
that will be truly invaluable as they add “author”
to their curriculum vitae.
  Citizens and Rulers of the World Mahshid
Mayar,2022-02-16 By delving into the complex,
cross-generational exchanges that characterize any
political project as rampant as empire, this
thought-provoking study focuses on children and
their ambivalent, intimate relationships with maps
and practices of mapping at the dawn of the
American Century. Considering children as
students, map and puzzle makers, letter writers,
and playmates, Mahshid Mayar interrogates the ways
turn-of-the-century American children encountered,
made sense of, and produced spatial narratives and
cognitive maps of the United States and the world.
Mayar further probes how children's diverse
patterns of consuming, relating to, and
appropriating the truths that maps represent
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turned cartography into a site of personal and
political contention. To investigate where in the
world the United States imagined itself at the end
of the nineteenth century, this book calls for new
modes of mapping the United States as it studies
the nation on regional, hemispheric, and global
scales. By examining the multilayered liaison
between imperial pedagogy and geopolitical
literacy across a wide range of archival evidence,
Mayar delivers a careful microhistorical study of
U.S. empire.
  Blue Blood Art Chansky,2006-10-31 NEW MATERIAL
FROM THE 2005-2006 SEASON It's not about me versus
Dean, or me against Roy or Dean against Vic Bubas.
Duke and Carolina will be here forever. ---Mike
Krzyzewski For fifty years the rivalry between
Duke and Carolina has featured famous brawls,
endless controversy, long-nurtured hatred---and
some of the best basketball ever played in the
history of the sport. For Duke and UNC players and
fans, the competition is not about winning a
prize, trophy or title---it's about bragging
rights and raw pride. Blue Blood is a thrilling
chronicle of the Duke-Carolina rivalry as it has
evolved over the last fifty years. With
unparalleled insider access, veteran journalist
and author Art Chansky details the colorful,
revered, and respected rivalry---for the first
time ever. The Duke-Carolina rivalry has fostered
more than thirty former players from the two
schools playing or coaching in the NBA; it has
enchanted a nation of spectators to watch games
between the archrivals---garnering some of the
highest regular-season TV ratings in history. Blue
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Blood celebrates the history of this rivalry, the
traditions, the heritage, and, most importantly---
spectacular basketball. You can see the beads of
sweat on coaches' and players' faces as the tale
by this former sports editor for the Durham
Morning Herald unfolds. ---News & Record
(Greensboro, NC) A book on this rivalry was long
overdue, and Chansky does it justice. This is sure
to become a staple of every Tar Heel or Blue Devil
fan's library. ---InsideCarolina.com A holy text
for both sides of the rivalry. . . . This book is
a coffee table necessity for anyone that claims to
have a background in college basketball . . . you
need to read this book cover to cover as many
times as possible until you can recite from it.---
The East Carolinian I'm biased, but I think this
is the greatest rivalry, not just in college
basketball, but in all of sports. ---Dick Vitale,
ESPN Art Chansky has more than learned what Duke-
Carolina is all about; he's lived it for more than
thirty years. His columns, commentaries, and
characterizations have long been on the money, and
Blue Blood puts them all together in an
anticipated and entertaining work that reads more
like a novel. But truth is stranger than fiction,
and Chansky tells it just like it is. ---Curry
Kirkpatrick, who has covered Duke-Carolina for
Sports Illustrated, ESPN, and ESPN the Magazine
  How to Slowly Kill Yourself and Others in
America Kiese Laymon,2020-11-10 A revised
collection with thirteen essays, including six new
to this edition and seven from the original
edition, by the “star in the American literary
firmament, with a voice that is courageous,
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honest, loving, and singularly beautiful” (NPR).
Brilliant and uncompromising, piercing and funny,
How to Slowly Kill Yourself and Others in America
is essential reading. This new edition of award-
winning author Kiese Laymon’s first work of
nonfiction looks inward, drawing heavily on the
author and his family’s experiences, while
simultaneously examining the world—Mississippi,
the South, the United States—that has shaped their
lives. With subjects that range from an interview
with his mother to reflections on Ole Miss
football, Outkast, and the labor of Black women,
these thirteen insightful essays highlight
Laymon’s profound love of language and his artful
rendering of experience, trumpeting why he is
“simply one of the most talented writers in
America” (New York magazine).
  Library Resources of the University of North
Carolina Charles E. Rush,2018-02 This volume
contains an account of the history of the library
from its earliest acquisitions by gift during the
first session of the university in 1795 to its
holdings of some half-million volumes by 1945;
details of its system of cooperation with
neighboring institutions; descriptions of its
distinctive collections; and an account of its
services to the state through its extension
division. Originally published in 1945. A UNC
Press Enduring Edition -- UNC Press Enduring
Editions use the latest in digital technology to
make available again books from our distinguished
backlist that were previously out of print. These
editions are published unaltered from the
original, and are presented in affordable
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paperback formats, bringing readers both
historical and cultural value.
  Crossroads of the Natural World Tom
Earnhardt,2022-02 In this richly illustrated love
letter to the wild places and natural wonders of
North Carolina, Tom Earnhardt, writer and host of
UNC-TV's Exploring North Carolina and lifelong
conservationist, seamlessly ties deep geological
time and forgotten species from our distant past
to the unparalleled biodiversity of today. With
varied topography and a climate that is
simultaneously subtropical, temperate, and
subarctic, he shows that North Carolina is a
meeting place for living things more commonly
found far to the north and south. Highlighting the
ways in which the state is a unique ecological
crossroads, Earnhardt's research, insightful
writing, and stunning photography will both teach
and inspire. Crossroads of the Natural World
invites readers to engage a variety of topics,
including the impacts of invasive species, the
importance of forested buffers along our rivers,
the role of naturalists, and the challenges facing
the state in a time of climate change and sea-
level rise. By sharing his own journey of more
than sixty years, Earnhardt entices North
Carolinians of every age to explore the natural
diversity of our state.
  Lee’s Army Has Not Lost Any of Its Prestige Gary
W. Gallagher,2013-04-15 In this Civil War Short,
Gary W. Gallagher surveys Confederate sentiment in
the summer of 1863 and argues that many
southerners did not view the battle of Gettysburg
as a resounding defeat. Gallagher makes the
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compelling case that, although southern casualties
were tremendous, Confederates across the South,
along with the vast majority of Lee's soldiers,
persisted in viewing Robert E. Lee as an
invincible commander whose army increasingly
sustained the hopes of the nation. The work was
originally published in The Third Day at
Gettysburg and Beyond, edited by Gary W.
Gallagher, which combines fresh evidence with the
reinterpretation of standard sources to testify to
the enduring impact of the Civil War on our
national consciousness and refocus our view of the
third day at Gettysburg. UNC Press Civil War
Shorts excerpt rousing narratives from
distinguished books published by the University of
North Carolina Press on the military, political,
social, and cultural history of the Civil War era.
Produced exclusively in ebook format, they focus
on pivotal moments and figures and are intended to
provide a concise introduction, stir the
imagination, and encourage further exploration of
the topic. For in-depth analysis,
contextualization, and perspective, we invite
readers to consider the original publications from
which these works are drawn.
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